
NOTICE OF POTENTIAL QUORUM 
HARRAH PARK AND RECREATION BOARD 

SATURDAY, JUNE 7, 2025 
3:00 PM TO 10:30 PM 

LOCATION:   
 

HERITAGE PARK 
1374 CHURCH AVE 
HARRAH, OK 73045 
 

Members of the Harrah Park and Recreation members, are sponsering an “Hello Summer” 
event at Heritage Park. 

In the event that three (3) or more members are in attendance, No City Business will be 
acted on by the Harrah Park and Recreation Board members.   

  

 Posted at Harrah City Hall 
 June 2, 2025 at 11:00 am 
 Julie Loschke, Secretary 
      

 

 

 

 

 

 


